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 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

SENG receives donation from Quark Collaboration 
Institute Inc 

 
February 27, 2025 – Supporting Emotional Needs of the Gifted (SENG) is thrilled to announce a generous 
donation from Quark Collaboration Institute Inc, a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. The donation includes 
a set of six English posters and a set of six Spanish posters centered around the AWARES framework, which 
highlights six drivers of lifelong success. This contribution will significantly enhance SENG's efforts to 
connect gifted communities with providers and support systems through a human-centered approach. 
Since 1981, SENG has been dedicated to addressing the emotional needs of gifted individuals, and this 
donation will help broaden our reach and impact. 

In return, SENG has committed to creating a minimum of 24 English video pairings to accompany the six 
posters by 2026. These videos will engage our SENG community multimodally, allowing for accessibility 
features such as closed captions, audio adjustments, and translations of AWARES. 

     Learn more about AWARES.  

 

quarkcollaboration.org
https://www.sengifted.org/awares

